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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Mavis Urwin

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 6:51 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Division of the CFA

Under no circumstances should there be any division or break up of the CFA. We can see no positive outcome of
this breakup and are vehemently opposed to what Daniel Andrews and his woefully inadequate government are
proposing. | trust his government will listen to the Vox populi.

Ron and Mavis Urwin

10of1





